
Please join the members of the Greater Boston Nanotechnology Community for the

October meeting of the Nano\Technology & Business Forum
for a discussion on nanofluidics.

Thursday, October 20, 2005
4:00-6:00 p.m.
Greenburg Traurig
One International Place
20th Floor
Boston, MA 02110

Speakers:

Howard A. Stone, PhD: Harvard University, Division of Engineering and Applied Sciences
JoAnne Feeney, PhD: Punk, Ziegel & Company, Vice President, Research

Please RSVP to Debbie Gifford at Gifford@gtlaw.com  For more information about the
Nano\Technology and Business Forum, contact Chinh Pham at phamc@gtlaw.com or
617-310-6239.

Our Forum Partners:

                       


